
LEAD TEACHING PASTOR  
It was announced several weeks ago that Chase Bowers has been selected by the 

elders to serve in this role in the future. After allowing the body time to pray over this,  
if you have any objections to him serving in this role, please contact a current elder 

whose names and email addresses are listed online at templebiblechurch.org. 

EMAIL NEWSLETTER SIGN UP  
We have a "special edition" email that will give further details on transition that will be 
sent on Thursday. If you are unsure, that we have your email address please go to the 
Hub at templebiblechurch.org and submit your information. A hard copy of the letter 

will be available on Sunday, March 17 for those that do not have email access.   

WOMEN'S RETREAT REGISTRATION CLOSES TONIGHT 
Women's Cultivate Retreat Cultivate will happen May 3-5 at Summers Mill Retreat 
Center in Salado. Registration closes at 11:45 p.m. tonight! Go to the HUB on our 

website to register before spots fill up! 

SURVEY INPUT PARTY RESCHEDULED 
We are rescheduling our survey input party! It was supposed to be this past Thursday, 
but the new date is Thursday, March 21 at the Outback from 6-9 p.m. The reason for 
the change is that we need about 35 people for this to go quickly and we don't have 

enough yet. Again, we'll serve you dinner and you just need to bring a laptop!  
If you can help, please sign up at the Hub at templebiblechurch.org. 

ELEMENTARY SUNDAY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 
Our Children’s Ministry is looking for a couple to help with our elementary kids at 9:30 
a.m. on Sundays! If interested, please contact Tammy Sapp at tammys@tbcweb.org. 

INTIMATE ENCOUNTERS 
This 8-week marriage enrichment course begins Sunday, March 17 at 9:30 a.m.  

in Loft 2 in the Creekside Center. The class is led by Joe and Colleen Palmer. They 
have taught these principles to hundreds of couples since 1993 at TBC and at 

workshops around Texas.  

MISSIONS GARAGE SALE AND SILENT AUCTION 
Our annual Missions Garage Sale & Silent Auction will be April 5 and 6. All that we 
raise will go straight to African Leadership and Reconciliation Ministries (ALARM) 

and Foster Love Bell County. For the silent auction, we are looking for anything from 
gift cards to local stores & restaurants to vacation home rentals, experiences, tickets 

to sporting events, and more. If you’d like to partner in donating an item, please 
contact Chase Bowers at chaseb@tbcweb.org before March 18. 
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Chase Bowers          DISCONNECTED #7         March 10, 2019 
Global Outreach Pastor 

DISCONNECTED SINGLES 
1 Corinthians 7:25-31 

1. The _____________ of Jesus Christ ______________ __________ 

what is meant by “Be __________ and ___________.” 

2. Jesus ____________ a new family 

3. Jesus ____________ a new family 

4. Jesus ____________ a new family 

 

Therefore 

1. Live ____________ to the ____________ of Jesus. 

2. Live in ____________ with the ____________ of Jesus. 

3. Live ____________ to the ____________ of Jesus. 
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